From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 25, 2017 11:37:58 AM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 4:11 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Isobel Hie

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --
increasing hydro rates will only add to the financially crippling of Ontario tax payers. Too many people
are homeless and or using food/clothing banks just to survive. Fewer are donating to suport food
banks.

Ontario citizens are being pushed over the edge. Please end this madness and stop the increase of
hydro rates.

-- Attachment --
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